
Thank You for Participating in Our Utility 

Efficiency Rebate Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your participation in our Utility Efficiency 

Rebate Program. Your commitment to increasing energy efficiency not only benefits you but 

also contributes to a healthier environment and a sustainable future for all. 

By taking steps to improve your energy efficiency, you are making a positive impact on the 

community and helping to reduce energy consumption. 

We appreciate your efforts and look forward to seeing the long-term benefits of your 

contributions. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


